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Thursday 11th November 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

To support our Christmas Fayre which is taking place on Thursday 2nd December, we will be 

holding two non-school uniform days in exchange for a donation. They will be on:  

 

Friday 19th November – One of the prizes at the Christmas Fayre raffle will be a 

confectionary hamper. For this, we are asking for a donation of items such as biscuits, 

chocolate or sweets.  

 

Friday 26th November – We are asking for a donation of a bottle. This could be a bottle of 

anything, for example; ketchup, shampoo, bubble bath or a fizzy drink. Could we please 

request that no alcoholic drinks are donated, unless the parent/carer can bring it into 

school themselves. 

 

All of the money raised from the Christmas Fayre goes directly into Elmwood’s school fund 

account. This supports our pupils throughout the year, including being able to provide 

opportunities such as exciting reward trips.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

James Hawkins 

Family Welfare Officer  
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